BRIDFORD PLAY PARK
Following the ease of lockdown restrictions it is now permitted to use the equipment in this Play Park.
However, young children should be supervised and social distancing rules observed by everyone at all times
The play equipment has not been sanitised and it is recommended that you should provide your own hand sanitising gel.
Parents and children are advised to wash their hands before visiting the Play Park and when returning home to ensure that everyone stays safe
Bridford Parish Council
10 July 2020                                                                  
